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Monday 21st March 2022 

 
 

Parent Consultations 
 
 
Dear Kingfisher families, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well.  
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be holding our parent consultation sessions for 
children in FS2- Year 6 on Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st March to be able to discuss 
your child’s progress and to celebrate their achievements.  
 
There are two sessions for parent consultations, the format of which are slightly different.  
The below information will help you chose which is most convenient for you: 
 
Wednesday 30th March between 3:30pm-6:00pm - face to face consultations with 
class teachers in the school hall. 
 
Thursday 31st March between 3:30pm and 6:00pm – scheduled telephone 
consultations with class teachers. 
 
Children who attend Nursery and would like to speak to Miss Tree, are invited to sign up on 
Wednesday 30th March only between 3:30pm-6:00pm.  
 
Please log onto the Teacher to Parent App where you will be able to sign up for your 10-
minute consultation and choose the format that best suits you. If you foresee a longer 
discussion or indeed would like to speak to myself of another member of staff, please do 
arrange an additional appointment with the school office. 
 
We look forward to sharing your child’s learning and welcoming you into school.   
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
 
Ms F Armstrong 
Head of School  
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